

Eastchester Tuckahoe Chamber of Commerce

Chamber News

September 2025

Snacks for ECAP Summer Camp

ETCOC once again provided snacks for the summer campers at <u>Eastchester Community Action Partnership</u> (ECAP). The camp, only one of the many services offered by ECAP, provides a safe and nurturing environment for the children to participate in a variety of activities and field trips. Check out the website which describes the services and ways to contribute and support ECAP all year.

ETCOC also participated in a collection of back packs for ECAP. Many thanks to members Broken Bow, PCSB Bank, and The Fountains at Rivervue that had bins on site to collect the bags. The residents of The Fountains also stuffed 50 bags with a variety of supplies for students. PCSB Bank also provided 50 light-duty back packs for the students.



Coffee at The Formosa Coffee

.............

The ETCOC August networking meeting held at <u>The Formosa Coffee</u> was very enjoyable. Members gathered at 8:00 a.m. on August 12 and enjoyed the coffee and conversation.



New Members

......

Please join us in welcoming ETCOC newest member, Crema Caffè. Located at 9 Sunnyside Terrace in Eastchester, Crema Caffè is an Italian cafe serving authentic traditional coffees and locally sourced specialty pastries. The cafe has plans to expand the menu so stop in and enjoy a cup and meet the owners.

Multi-Chamber Event

The Westchester County multi-chamber event held on August 19 brought together a crowd of over 200 in attendance. The gathering at HUDCO in Dobbs Ferry was a great opportunity to meet a wide variety of business owners and their employees from throughout the county. What an array of food! Each Chamber supplied a different dish from its part of the county and there was plenty of food to choose from. In addition to the many Chamber members, a number of dignitaries attended including County Executive Ken Jenkins and local Congressman, George Latimer.

September Networking Meeting

Join us at <u>II Gusto</u> (formerly Angelina's) on Tuesday September 23 for dinner and conversation. Come see the fresh new look of the restaurant after its extensive renovation. The cost is \$55 per person and includes salad, entree, coffee, and cookies. Please email etcocm@gmail.com by September 21 to reserve your place.

ConXpo: The Next Generation

.

Westchester County is hosting a ConXpo: The Next Generation event on September 10, 2025 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the Westchester County Center. This event is a dynamic networking and business development event designed to empower small businesses and connect them with vital resources and opportunities. Whether you are looking to expand your network, explore procurement and contracting opportunities, or access tools to grow your business, ConXpo offers a valuable platform to learn, connect, and thrive. This event brings together small business owners, Chambers of Commerce, MWBEs (Minority and Women-owned Business Enterprises), SDVOBs (Service-Disabled Veteran-Owned Businesses), DBEs (Disadvantaged Business Enterprises), and business resource providers from across the region. For more information or to register click here.

.....

Membership Dues Invoices

The 2025-2026 membership dues invoices were emailed the last week in June and payment was due by July 31. Thank you to all that have paid. All others, please look for the invoice in your inbox and pay promptly by check payable to Eastchester Tuckahoe Chamber of Commerce or via PayPal. If you need another copy let us know. Your membership is important. You and your business are what drive the Chamber of Commerce. ETCOC is here to support you.

October Networking - Save the Date

Join us on October 22 at 5:30 for networking at The Fountains at Rivervue located at 1 Rivervue Place in Tuckahoe.

Trivia Night - Save the Date

ETCOC is again hosting a Trivia Night on Monday November 3 at <u>SpringHill Suites</u> on Marbledale Road in Tuckahoe. Details will be provided soon. There is limited room so reserve a spot early. If you missed it last spring, don't miss all the fun again. It's going to be a blast!

Free Flu Vaccinations

¬NewYork-Presbyterian

Westchester

Free Flu Vaccinations | 2025 Ages 18+ | No Appointment Needed

Friday, October 3, 2025 9 AM - 2 PM

Bronxville Courtroom at Village Hall 200 Pondfield Road, Bronxville

Thursday, October 23, 2025 9 AM - 2 PM

Eastchester Public Library 11 Oakridge Place, Eastchester

Wednesday, October 29, 2025 10 AM - 1PM

Tuckahoe Community Center 71 Columbus Avenue, Tuckahoe



On a first-come, first-served basis, we are offering the high-dose flu vaccine to people ages 65+ to help provide a stronger immune response against influenza.

Vaccinations will be administered by NewYork-Presbyterian nurses,

For your safety

Please stay home if you have a fever greater than 100° or have been diagnosed with COVID in the last 5 days.

